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MISSING ELDERLY MAN  

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is searching for a missing elderly male 
diagnosed with early onset dementia.  The male has been identified as Edward 
Bary, W/M, 10/22/24, a Fort Lauderdale resident. 
 
Bary was last seen driving in a silver 2007 Chevy Malibu with a Florida License 
Plate of 055TRV.  Bary was last seen operating his vehicle in the 800 block of 
North Federal Highway in the City of Hollywood, Florida. 
 
Bary is approximately 5’ 6” in height and 150 pounds in weight.  Bary has 
thinning gray hair and wears glasses. 
 
Investigators do not suspect any foul play at this time, but are concerned for 
Bary’s safety due to the early onset dementia. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone with any information regarding the whereabouts 
of Bary to contact their local law enforcement agency or the Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department at 954-828-5700. 
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